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Dear Sir/Madam 

Comments on proposed amendments to SEPP 64 
[In response, please quote File Ref: 2015/66115] 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on proposed changes to State 
Environmental Planning Policy No 64— Advertising and Signage (Amendment No 3). 

Sutherland Shire Council supports these amendments. The proposed changes are 
sensible and have the potential to improve safety outcomes as well as reduce 
competition for on-street parking. Council is of the view that it already has authority to 
issues fines for signage trailers - as a sign without consent - on the basis that a sign 
would have required development consent. 

If you require clarification on any matters raised, please contact Leah Wedmore at 
9710 0633. 

Yours sincerely 

Mark Carlon 
Manager Strategic Planning 
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